
25/06/2020 

MR Chris de Jong 
39 Thomas AVE 
Roseville NSW 2069 
c.dejong@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

25 June 2020

Assessing Officer

Application Number: DA2020/0514

Alterations and additions to Manly Boat shed (Marina)

The Boat Owners Association of NSW supports the above development application. 
We understand the Manly Boatshed is the only facility in this part of Port Jackson where we as 
boat owners and our crew/family have ready access to shore facilities. 
The new facility, will benefit the boating community, but also local residents. With the addition 
of a cafe, it will give the general public the ability to purchase refreshments while enjoying the 
harbour walk. 
Our members and the general boating public will have the benefit of the new facilities, 
including the floating pontoon, making it safer to get off and on board their vessel.
We trust the development application will be accepted for the benefit of all Sydney residents 
who like to spend time, off, on or near this beautiful part of Port Jackson.

Chris de Jong
Vice President
https://www.boatowners.org.au/
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